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As a follow up to our previous alert on the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, we have
summarized the key aspects of the recently released PBGC and IRS guidance on the new
Special Financial Assistance Program for troubled multiemployer pension plans in our
latest client alert, which can be found here.
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